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This week children have been enjoying hot lunches in all classes. This has been 

a mammoth task for our kitchen staff and our Lunch Time Assistants but they 

managed to make it happen. It is important that our children have the option 

of a hot meal especially as the cold weather starts to approach. 

A friendly reminder, thank you to all of those parents who are wearing masks 

and adhering to the school policy on keeping everybody safe, if you are not 

wearing a mask can I please remind you that it is a requirement unless you are 

medically exempt. Also whilst on the yard bikes and scooters should not be rid-

den and no dogs carried—remember this is all for the safety of our children. 

Today our children looked absolutely amazing in their rock star outfits, well 

done to all of those who made the effort, it is nice to see the children smiling 

and to have something positive happening in school. Lots of Time Table learn-

ing was taking place too, having fun whilst learning is what we are all about! 

School is particularly quiet at the moment as we have both EYFS and Year 5 

isolating, please take care, we miss you. A reminder on Covid testing, if you 

are awaiting results for a test for a member of your household who is symp-

tomatic then all members of the household should isolate until the results 

come through, this includes children.  

       Have a lovely weekend, stay safe. 

Friday 18th December-  

School Closes for Christmas 

Break 

Monday 4th January- 

School Re-opens for Spring 

Term 


